The St. Andrew's United Methodist Men's Memorial







After the new Methodist Hymnal was issued in 1966, a few years later St. Andrew's converted all their pew hymnals to the new version. At that time the UMM purchased memorial copies of the Hymnal in memory of each former St. Andrew's man who had previously had passed away while being a member of the Church. That tradition has continued to the present day for each United Methodist Man. Since "all of the men" of the Church are automatically members of the UMM, every former UMM member remains in memorial with us printed on the name plate of hymnals throughout the Sanctuary. Take time to look in the front of your hymnal on Sunday to see some man who has been a part of St. Andrew's history